
 

 

Date: 30th May, 2020 
 

To, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
Scrip Code: VADILALIND-EQ 

To 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
 
Scrip Code: 519156 

 
Subject: Intimation under Regulation 30 and Schedule III of SEBI (listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements Regulations, 2015 in lieu of COVID-19 regarding partial resumption of Company's 
manufacturing units. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the SEBI Notification No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CMDl/CIR/P/2020/84 dated May 20, 2020 
and in continuation to our letter dated 11th April,2020, this is to inform that consequent upon receipt 
of approval from the concerned authorities in the State of Gujarat and Uttar Pradesh, Company's 
manufacturing facilities at Pundhra, Dharampur (Gujarat) and Bareilly (Uttar Pradesh) have partially 
resumed its operations in a phased manner subject to fulfillment of certain conditions.  
 
Pundhra (Gujarat) w.e.f. 21st April,2020 (presently operating at nearly 25% capacity). 
Dharampur (Gujarat) w.e.f.  29th April,2020 (presently operating at nearly 33% capacity) 
Bareilly (Uttar Pradesh) w.e.f. 11th May,2020((presently operating at nearly 20% capacity) 
 
We hope to ramp up the output in coming days.  
 
The Company has developed comprehensive operating instructions for COVID safe environment and 
these have been effectively implemented at all sites. All the support and service teams are functioning 
from home and are able to provide effective support to the business. Due to COVID-19 linked 
disruption, business conditions are challenging in the very short term, however we are well positioned 
to adapt and continue to serve our customers. Our industry has been severely impacted by this 
pandemic induced crisis. Our priorities remain the health and safety of our people and all our 
stakeholders while we continue to serve our customers.  
 
However, the impact of the COVID19 situation on the Company's business in not immediately 
assessable. The Company is in the process of assessing the impact of the COVID19 situation and the 
same will be communicated as and when the information is reasonably assessable. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 
 

 


